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Next Meeting:  10am at Stumpy’s in Rushford 
- Saturday August 19th, 2006
Ride after the meeting, bring your ATV’s.

Notes from July Meeting:
Call to order:  
     Called to order at 10:10am.
Minutes: 
      Read and approved.
Treasure Report:
       Read and approved

Membership Report – Heidi:
       26 adult members

Old Business:

Hats, Jackets- Brian and Mitch
Brian was showing of the hats and the jackets.  
Hats and jackets are available to order on the 
web.  There was lots of discussion on the hats 
and jackets.  When we get low on hats, we will 
determine the number of hats we will reorder.

Parades: Rushford parade we are #47.  Meet at 
Mike and Heidi’s to set up the float.  Heidi has 
the candy.

ATV Drags: There was a lot of planning for 
the upcoming drag race.  Anyone in the pits 
must pay $10.  M&M is going to sponsor the T-
shirts.  Mike will get caution tape.

Club Rides: Brian to check if we can ride the 
trails at Chatfield trails after our next meeting, 
Aug 19th.
August 26th the club is planning a ride at Black 
River Falls.  Meet at 9:00am at the BP gas 
station Clark County.

Fall Challenge Race: Sunday, October 29th

was set for the Fall Challenge Race.

New Business:  
ATVAM is looking for volunteers Sept 9th and 
10th at Lino Lakes.

Approved to pay bill for candy for parades
Approved to pay bill for the food for the 
Challenge race.
Adjourn 11:40am

The Month of July is over.  This was a big, big 
month for our club.  Set up our float for the 
parades.  Two parades to attend.  Work days 
setting up our drag race.  There was a lot of 
work getting the food ready and the building 
ready.  On race day, there was a lot to do as 
always.  And then there is the clean-up after.  
As always the weather was hot, both on days 
we were setting up as well as race day.  We
were surprised at the number of racers we had 
attended.  Everyone kept there cool even when 
the temps were close to 100.
A big thanks to all that made July a big 
successful month for our club.  Many of you 
took upon your selves to figure out what had to 
be done and got it done.
A couple of the racers offered a suggestion to 
make the race run even smoother.  Give each 
racer two tags.  When you lose, you lose a tag.  
When you are out of tags you are out of the 
race.

From The Pres.: Well if you haven’t checked 
out the web site, go and look at the winners of 
the 2006 ATV Drags.  It was a beautiful day 
and the racers and members had a great time.  
All the racers and spectators complimented the 
club on the way the race and food site was run.  
Come to this months meeting for a full report.

After the August meeting we will be riding on a 
private trail in the Chatfield area.  I will have 
the wavers with me and anyone who will be 
riding has to sign one (only one time needed).  
This is a great trail with a little something for 
everyone.  After the ride we will return to my 
house for grilled hot dogs and beverages.  It 
will be a GREAT time, be sure to come.  If you 
can’t get to the meeting but want to ride in the 
afternoon, email me for directions or call 507-
932-5307.  See you Saturday!!!


